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Trading Update – October 2017 

The Board of Aquis Entertainment Limited (ASX: AQS) is pleased to announce that increased visitation 
at its Casino Canberra property was sustained during October 2017, comparing favourably with the 
record result achieved in August 2017. 

Despite strong levels of business activity throughout the month, extreme volatility in the high limit 
segment resulted in reduced revenue, with actual GGR for the month reaching $1,891,929, 12% lower 
than September 2017 actual GGR ($2,138,861) and October 2016 actual GGR ($2,145,130). 

General operating expenses for the month were well within expectations as management continue to 
focus on expense control. 
 
Resignation of Director 
 
The Board of Aquis Entertainment Limited (ASX: AQS) advises that Mr Raymond Or Ching-Fai will be 
stepping down as a Director of the Company, effective 31 December 2017. 
 
Aquis Entertainment’s Chairman, Mr Tony Fung, said “I would like to sincerely thank Mr Or for his 
valuable contribution to the Aquis Group over the last three years. We wish him well as he focuses on 
his business interests in Hong Kong.” 
 
 
Enquiries please contact: 

Jessica Mellor 
CEO & Executive Director 
02 6257 7074 
jessica@aquisentertainment.com 


